
Minutes for Writing Across the Curriculum 

Feb 26, 2014 at 2:30-3:30 in Library Conference Room 

 

Present: Beecher, Bitz, Connor, Addington, Kitchen, Daffron, Larson 

 

1. The committee approved the minutes from the last meeting. 

2. The committee agreed that its members should check the current course catalog to make sure 

WI courses are listed appropriately. 

3. The committee reviewed the WAC website. Connor suggested using a different web layout so 

that side menus can be adjusted. Beecher said she would look into that structure. The 

committee members agreed to populate the resources section (sample writing assignments and 

assessments) by reaching out to specific faculty members who might be willing to share what 

they use in their classrooms. The committee members will also review their respective school 

writing policies and submit any changes to the WAC dropbox. 

4. The committee discussed the results of the WAC sponsored event “Writing Tutors Tell All.” It 

was a success—attended by at least 15 faculty and three student writing tutors. The next one is 

scheduled for Thurs, March 6. 

5. The committee discussed co-sponsoring an event with a guest speaker alongside the Writing 

Center and CRWT. We agreed that this would be a good opportunity to connect with faculty and 

promote writing on campus.  

6. The committee discussed the Writing in the General Education Contests, which was approved. 

The faculty directors of CRWT and RitH will lead the charge of securing judges and collecting 

papers nominated by faculty. The submission deadline was determined to be April 1. The 

winning students and the faculty members who nominated them will be celebrated at the final 

WAC meeting of the semester on April 30. 

7. The committee discussed writing competitions in the schools, where each school would award a 

top-rated paper. The school reps agreed to speak with their deans about getting support for 

these competitions. 

  



Proposal for: 

The Annual Best Paper Contest in Writing Intensive General Education Courses 

 

The Writing across the Curriculum committee (WAC) would like to propose an annual writing contest for 

the best written paper in Critical Reading and Writing II and Readings in Humanities beginning in 

academic year 2013.  We ask for a small budget of $400 as part of an annual WAC budget.  A small 




